From: tom kolecka

Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 6:58 PM
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us>
Subject: Re: [EXT] EL19-003

TOM KOLECKA .- _ AVON S.D. 57315 IS MY FULL ADRESS

why does big wind get whatever they want? we know this is a scam. something that cannot support itself is
never a good thing. electricity rates have went up already drasticlly with north west energy when they were
forced to buy the wind farm north of AVON S.D. THE CONSUMER IS ALWAYS THE ONE THAT ENDS UP PAYING
FOR THIS SCAM. they are invasive to all the neighbors around. please put an end to further development of
this scam. the millionare investors are the only ones getting any benefit from this. please put these
comments on docket EL 19-003. thank you. TOM KOLECKA





